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Errica Garrett
Administrative Assistant to
the Mayor and City Council
City Manager’s Office
Office: 949-644-3004
 
100 Civic Center Drive
Newport Beach, CA 92660
 
 

 

 

 
 
From: Chase Rief <chase.rief@gmail.com> 
Sent: June 20, 2025 2:16 PM
To: Dept - City Council <CityCouncil@newportbeachca.gov>
Subject: Library Board Reappointment

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button above.

 
Dear Mayor Stapleton and Council Members,
 
I wanted to reach out ahead of Tuesday’s meeting to express my sincere appreciation for the
opportunity to serve on the Board of Library Trustees. It’s been a true honor to support one of
Newport Beach’s most beloved and vital institutions.
 
The library continues to thrive—with record programming attendance, an exciting new Witte
Lecture Hall underway, and strong momentum across all four branches. We’re reaching more
patrons and expanding our role as a cultural and educational hub for the entire community.
 
If reappointed, I would be grateful for the chance to continue contributing to this important
work and helping guide the library’s bright future.
 
Warm regards,
Chase Rief
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Chair, Board of Library Trustees




